
The Great Library 
Card Adventure: 

Escape the Children's Library
Port kids! Win a PRIZE for your school library!

From April 1 to 30, 2019 (except April 21), 
children in grades K through 5 are invited to visit the 
PWPL Children’s Room and help win books for 
their school libraries. Present your library card 
(or request  an application) and try to 
Escape the Children's Library!

Each child that plays will receive a 
gift (while supplies last). The grade 
that has the most participants will 
be the winner! 
Questions? Contact PWPL Children's Library 
at 516-883-4400 ext. 1600 or pwpl.org

A cooperative program between Children's Services 
and the elementary schools of Port Washington. 
Sponsored by the Friends of the Library (FOL).




